

Alaska Division

December 12, 2023

P.O. Box 21648 Juneau, AK 99802-1648 (907) 586-7418 (907) 586-7420

www.fhwa.dot.gov/akdiv

Ryan Anderson, PE Commissioner Alaska Department of Transportation & Public Facilities P.O. Box 196900 Anchorage, Alaska 995919 – 6900

Re: State Title VI Implementation Plan

Dear Mr. Anderson,

The Federal Highway Administration's (FHWA) Alaska Division Office has received the Department of Transportation & Public Facilities' (DOT&PF) Title VI Implementation Plan that the State of Alaska has submitted (9/29/23), as required by 23 CFR § 200.9. Based upon our review, the Title VI Implementation Plan meets the FHWA's guidelines for the contents of an Implementation Plan. We did identify a few areas of improvement that our Civil Rights Specialist will work with DOT&PF's Civil Rights Team on, prior to the submittal next year.

As part of our oversight responsibilities, our office at FHWA's Alaska Division will continue to monitor the Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities' Title VI activities and the Title VI Equity 1 Review of the Alaska Marine Highway System - Corrective Action Plan.

We appreciate the hard work and collaboration that DOT&PF's Civil Rights Team has put forth. If you have any questions, I can be reached at sandra.garcia-aline@dot.gov.

Sincerely,

Sandra A. Garcia-Aline Division Administrator

Cc:

Nichole McWhorter, Title VI Team Leader, FHWA Office of Civil Rights Rashaud Joseph, Department of Transportation & Public Facilities